KEEP CHRISTCHURCH BEAUTIFUL CAMPAIGN ANNUAL
GENERAL MEETING

The Keep Christchurch Beautiful Campaign Annual General Meeting is to be
held on Wednesday 14th August 2002, commencing at 4.00 pm

All residents of Christchurch whom have an interest in the Campaign or

would like to know more about the Campaign are welcome to attend. hi
KEEP CHRISTCHURCH
Fendalton Service Centre, cnr Jeffreys & Clyde Roads BEAUTIFUL

Please RSVP by Friday gth August 2002, phone: 371-1953 or Email:
keb@ccc.govt.nz.



